
 

 

        
         

 
Monday 8th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that our new afterschool childcare provision, Sunset Squad, is now open! 

Sunset Squad offers flexible childcare which can be booked anytime up to 3pm on the day, subject to 

availability. 

We offer two sessions for flexibility: 

❖ The early session runs until 4:30pm and costs £6.00. This includes a snack after school. 

❖ The late session runs until 6:00pm and costs £10.50. This includes a light meal.   

Sessions can be booked for this half term and bookings open up for next half term in February.  

Unlike other providers, we offer flexibility so that both regular and ad hoc sessions can be booked 

dependent on your family needs. When our booking window opens for the following half term, existing 

users will be given priority so that regular sessions can be secured. 

Sunset Squad is run by our own school staff who your children already know from their midday 

supervisor roles. Mrs Ryder is our supervisor and has experience of leading a similar club at another local 

school. All our staff are excited to begin their new roles. 

At Sunset Squad, the children will enjoy a range of indoor and outdoor activities including crafts, games, 

story times, sports and film time. They will also have the chance to complete their homework. We offer 

a fun, engaging and safe environment for your children. 

The club is easy to book using our new electronic system. Simply follow the link below to access 

bookings. 

https://middlewich-primary.hivelink.co.uk/116/ 

We accept both online, cash payments and government childcare vouchers. 

Please contact the office if you would like any further details. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gemma Reynolds 

Headteacher 
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